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BJ Wraparound becomes The Lime Trees 

Welcome back and welcome to our new look, we hope you have all had a great 

summer and we look forward to hearing stories from the children about what they 

have been up to over the coming weeks. We are really excited about the 

academic year ahead.  

1.1 Plans for September  

This month themed weeks are back by popular demand! We will be talking to the children and finding out 

which countries around the world they would like to know more about. We will then be recreating foods 

from this country with the children and planning activities around the countries culture and traditions. We 

are really looking to a new theme every two weeks.   

1.1.1 Dates for the diary  

 Thursday 10th September is Mad Science evening at afterschool club  

 Tuesday 15th September is Bake Off evening at afterschool club  

 Thursday 24th September is Creative Crafts evening at afterschool club 

 Tuesday 29th September is a Mystery evening at afterschool club   

 Monday 14th September 17.00-17.45 children’s yoga class (please book)  

 Monday 14th September 18.00-19.00 adults yoga class  
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1.2 In other news!  

We would like to welcome Suzi Wright to the team, Suzy is a Level 2 qualified practitioner with two years’ 
experience in a similar environment. We are looking forward to Suzy bringing her bubbly character to the 
team! Michelle Kemp has also joined us as administration support and will be working 9-11am every 
morning, Michelle will be taking dinner money and other payments. Please give any payments to 
Michelle going forward. All dinner money must be put in one of the envelopes provided then put it in the 
letter box which can be found in the lobby. Please ensure you put your child’s name on the envelope and 
the days they want to have school dinner. 
 

We will also be posting our newsletters on our new website in the future and we will send out a reminder 

when the newsletters have been published so you can go to www.thelimetrees.co.uk/news to view in 

your leisure! 

1.3 Reminders  

 Please make sure your child has suitable clothing for outdoor play, including coats and 

waterproof footwear now the weather is getting cooler.  

 Its great getting feedback from parents and children about experiences at our nursery so if there 

is anything you want to share with us, including any ideas or suggestions for new activities please 

share them with a member of staff, send an email, or leave a comment in the comments book 

found in the club.  

 Follow us on twitter @TheLimeTreesCiC we won’t be posting any photos of the children but 

giving updates about what we are up to and sharing key information in relation to our clubs.  

 

Have a great September and you will hear from us again next term!  
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